

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

26th February 2018

Dear Parents,



Ballet Lessons Day Change (One Week Only) Tuesday 6th March

As "M and M" Theatre will be performing on Tuesday 6th March in the afternoon, the school hall will be in use. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be watching the performance so we have arranged with Miss Chapman for this week's ballet lessons to be on **Friday 9th March** instead. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







